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05/09/2022
RE: Price Increase on Heavy Duty Truck Oil Product Line

Dear Valued Customer,

Lucas Oil Products is announcing a price increase adjustment effective on June 1, 2022 on our Heavy Duty
Truck Oil product line. After conducting further reviews of our manufacturing, raw materials, labor and
transportation costs, we find that a 10% price increase is necessary. Please note, there are a few select
heavy duty truck oil products that will receive a different percentage. Lucas Oil does not make price
increase decisions lightly and we continue to analyze our internal processes to ensure that we produce
the highest quality products at the best available price.

We will be honoring the current prices on all orders made on or before May 31, 2022 for this product line;
however, we will be limiting purchases to no more than an additional 30 days of product based on an
average of your previous three months of purchases. Particularly, any orders that are of a greater amount
than your normal volume will be reviewed and may have long delays or be canceled at Lucas Oil’s
discretion. We only mention this review process as we want to ensure that all of our heavy duty truck oil
customers receive their expected order volume in a reasonable manner.

Lucas Oil remains committed to offering our customers the best and most innovative products available,
while maintaining the quality and service that our customers expect. We thank you in advance for your
continued support of Lucas Oil Products. If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out
to your Lucas Oil representative or you may contact Customer Service at (951) 270-1298.

Sincerely,
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Shane Burns
Vice President of Sales
Lucas 0il Products, Inc.
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